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THE NEXT MEETING IS  

THURSDAY 1ST DECEMBER 

This month is the Xmas party - details above.  

As usual the meeting will be in the Harrison Room  - 
please arrive at 7.15 for a 7.30 start.

Mole Valley Quilters
www.molevalleyquilters.org.uk 

    
                   DECEMBER 2022 

  
Dear Members 

Christmas is nearly here and this is the last 
newsletter of 2022! 

Hopefully you  have your preparations well in hand 
and all those Christmas projects started earlier in 
the year have been completed ready for the festive 
season. 

This week is the Xmas Party and we look forward to 
welcoming all our members for a fun evening with 
some quizzes, games, a raffle and a special item on 
the agenda. 

We are asking you to come along armed with any 
questions that you may have about sewing in 
general or quilting in particular which some of our 
more experienced quilters will try and answer. They 
can be on any topic, and I can guarantee that if you 
are puzzled by something plenty of other members 
will be wondering the same things!! 

We would also like you to bring along any 
unfinished projects that you might be stuck with - 
and we all have those hidden away I am sure! 

A problem shared is a problem halved they say - 
and hopefully your questions will be answered and 
it will help other members too 

Wishing you all a peaceful and prosperous Xmas 
and New Year 

Jane Membership secretary 

KAFFE FASSETT EXHIBITON 

Kaffe Facett is holding an exhibition at he 
Fashion and Textile museum in Bermondsey  
Entitled Kaffe Fassett: The power of Pattern - it 
explores Fassett’s world with some of his own 
original artworks as well as other work inspired 
by him from some international quilters and 
makers 

The exhibition runs Tuesday to Saturday from 
now until 21 March next year and tickets cost 
£12.65 with some concessions. 

Details from https://fashiontextilemuseum.org/ 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

DECEMBER 1 - MVQ Xmas Party 

JANUARY 5 2023 MVQ January meeting - 
One off afternoon meeting from 1.30 - 4.00 in 
the Harrison Rooms

A REMINDER 

If anyone needs wadding for use in projects 
the group has a roll of wadding which is for 
sale to members 

It is currently held by Marie Louise and if you 
need any for projects then please contact her 
an let her know what you need 

CHANGE TO JANUARY MEETING 

There is a change of programme for 
January.  

On the program it is specified as a zoom meeting 
but unfortunately we are unable to broadcast on 
zoom at the moment. Instead - as the weather 
may not be good and it gets dark so early in 
January - we will be holding a one-off afternoon 
meeting which will enable most members to meet 
but get home earlier in the day. We intend to 
reschedule the booked speaker later in the year. 

The meeting will be from 1.30 - 4.00 on January 
5th in the Harrison Rooms  

We will be using the opportunity to prepare fabric 
and appliqué for the quilt that will be raffled on 
Bookham Village Day. The theme is “Safari” and 
members are asked to contribute a square for the 
children’s quilt. The Club will provide background 
fabric and appliqué patterns for the quilt suitable 
for all abilities. 

LIBRARY SALE 

The sales table in the library on 12 
November raised an amazing £90 for club 
funds, thanks to the hard work of Pam and 
her ladies who manned the stall and those 
members who kindly made items for sale. 
The sales table also helped to raise the 
profile of the club which hopefully will lead to 
new members next year 

Our next table sale will be at Marthas Xmas 
Market in Leatherhead Parish Church Hall 
this coming Saturday 3rd December. 

If anyone has any items for sale could they 
bring them along to the meeting on Thursday 
- many thanks 


